
 
 

 

 

Byron-Bergen CSD is using ParentSquare! 

 
Dear Parents,         October 2020 

 

We are excited to let you know that this year we will be using ParentSquare 

to communicate with you at the school, and in your classrooms and groups. 

ParentSquare provides a simple and safe way for everyone at school to connect. 

With ParentSquare you’ll be able to: 

 

• Receive all school and classroom communication via email, text or app 

• View and download photos 

• View the school and classroom calendar and RSVP for events 

• Easily sign up to volunteer and/or bring items 

• Sign up for parent/ teacher conferences  
 

Activate your Account 

 
On Thursday, October 22, 2020 you will receive an invitation email or text to join 

ParentSquare. Please click the link to activate your account. It takes less than a 

minute. 

You can use ParentSquare on any device. You can download the free mobile 

app for Android or iOS and you can also use it from a computer at: 

www.parentsquare.com 

Our goal is for every family to join ParentSquare.   If you need to update your 

email or phone number, please contact your child’s school main office.  Please 

feel free to ask us any questions.   

Thank you so much! 

http://www.parentsquare.com/

